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May 6, 2019 
 
 
Teresa Cox, Owner 
C & C Fleet Services 
2701 W. Charing Road 
Avon Park, Florida 33825 
E-mail: terri.C@ccfleetservices.com 
 
Re: Return to Compliance Letter 

C & C Fleet Services  
 Facility EPA ID: FLR000228999   
 Highlands County 
 
Dear Ms. Cox: 
 
Department personnel conducted a routine compliance inspection of the above-referenced        
facility on April 4, 2019.  Based on the information provided following the inspection, any    
non-compliance items which may have been identified at the time of the inspection have been 
corrected. 
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and 
federal rules.  Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Karen Bayly at (239) 
344-5616, or via e-mail at: Karen.Bayly@FloridaDEP.gov.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
_______________________ 
Jennifer Carpenter 
Assistant Director 
South District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
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